
 NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY  

        WOMEN  

My NAUW Culver City 
Sisters,   

Well, we’re officially back.  
One of our goals for this 
year is to increase our 
membership.  We need to 
focus on recruiting new 
members to join NAUW.  
Our first event will be the 
Membership Tea, which 
will be held in November, 
November 14

th
 to be 

exact.  So we have plenty 
of time to invite some 
enthusiastic women that 
we know to join us.  Let’s 
all work together to make 
this a successful event. 

Our next meeting date    
is scheduled for         
October 10, 2010, at 
2:00 p.m., at the 
Department of Water and 
Power Facility.  Please 
remember to review the 
Culver City Bylaws so 
that they can finally be 
approved at our meeting.  

Dormalee Brown, our 
newest member, was 

recently awarded a $500 
scholarship from Argosy 
University, Los Angeles.  
Dormalee is the recipient 
of the Returning Adult 
Award for the 2010 
Summer Semester.  

Dormalee is a doctoral 
student in the field of 
Educational Leadership 
with an emphasis in 
Higher Education.  She 
currently holds a GPA of 
3.98.  She is a retired  

Early Childhood Special Educator 
who services as a special educator 
consultant.   

Members of the scholarship 
committee were Dr. James Brown, 
Dean of Academic Affairs at Argosy 
University, Los Angeles; Sherry M. 
Koshi, Director of Student Affairs; 
and Elisa Montano, Financial Aid 
Officer.   

CUDOS TO DORMALEE ON HER 
AWARD!!   

Helen Ricks, President          
rickshm@gmail.com 

 

 

 

First, determine the audience of the 
newsletter. This could be anyone 
who might benefit from the 
information it contains, for example, 
employees or people interested in 
purchasing a product or requesting 
your service. 

You can compile a mailing list from 
business reply cards, customer 
information membership lists. You 
might consider purchasing a 
mailing list from a company. 
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SPECIAL NOTE: 

The Ways and Means 

Committee will meet on  

October 10th, at 12:00 

noon prior to the regular 

meeting, at the DWP 

Facility. 

News articles are due 

by November 1st. 

Hostesses for October 

Membership Dues 

Don’t forget to pay 

your membership 

dues.  They went up 

on October 1
st

 to 

$170.00 (includes a  

$25 late fee). 

October is Breast 

Cancer Awareness 

Month.  Charities 

organized to increase 

awareness of the 

disease and raise funds 

for research and a cure.  

 

 

Evelyn Lauder, Senior 

Corporate Vice 

President of Estee 

Lauder Companies 

founded the Breast 

Cancer Research 

Foundation and 

established the Pink 

Ribbon as a symbol in 

1993.  Remember to get 

your mammograms. 

 

November 14, 2010   -       
Annual Membership Tea 

We need members to 
participate by inviting a 
guest to attend our Annual 
Membership Tea. 

Our next regular meeting 
date is scheduled for          
November 14

th
 at the 

DWP facility.  

Mailing Address:                                         
NAUW Culver City Branch 
P.O. Box 2524 Culver City 
CA  90231-2524 

Dates to Remember 

 December 12, 2010 – 
Culver City Christmas 
Gala 

February 4-5, 2011 – 
Southwest Sectional 
Conference 

 

 

 

 

 

PINS FOR SALE-

FUNDRAISERS 

National is selling a gold 

coin and pendant set 

for $25.  And the 

Sectional is selling 

NAUW pins for $15.  

Please see Kenya 

Dennis for more 

information. 

 

 

 

Please keep these 

members in your thoughts 

and prayers:  Audrey 

Parker, Dr. Josephine 

Yelder, Delma Tyreebee 

and her husband. 

Let us also remember to 

pray for Dr. Virginia 

SICK AND SHUT-IN 
Hathaway’s father, who 

has been in the hospital. 

 

.  

“O give thanks to the 
Lord, for he is good; 
his steadfast love 
endures forever.” 
Psalm 118:1 
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